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Dear Ms. Leavitt,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:

I am interested in how many people received a sealed name change
between August 2023 and February 2024 and the number of people that
received a sealed name change between August 2022 and February 2023.
If this is not possible | would like to know how many people received
sealed name changes per month since January 2022, and is that is not
possible | would like to know how many people received sealed name
changes per year for the last 10 years. | am not interested in learning the
names of those who received sealed name changes, only the number of
people.

In response, our office does not have the types of records you are seeking. You
would need to contact the Superior Court Clerk's Office at Washington State Courts -

Supreme Court Clerk's Office for the records you are seeking. Since we do not have any
responsive records, we will now consider this closed.

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 | www.sao.wa.gov
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